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Friday, December 16
11:00 A.M. KNCS Christmas Program.  All welcome. Dismissal at






program’s conclusion. School vacation begins. Classes resume January 2

Sunday, December 18
9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service will be a silk marionette tableaux of the 






Christmas story, with readings from the Word. All ages welcome. PROMPT 






START. In the society room.  Setup: Judah and Lydia Synnestvedt








10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher: Luke Heiter


Wed., December 21
6:00 P.M. Spiral Garden. Society Room (See below.)
Saturday, December 24
5:00 P.M. Christmas Eve Service. Usher/Setup: Doug Robertson

Sunday, December 25
10:00 A.M. Adult Service. HAPPY CHRISTMAS  

Saturday, December 31
6:00 P.M. New Year’s Eve Dessert and 7:00 P.M. Poetry (See below.)  



Midnight: Ring whatever bells you have

Sunday, January 1

10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service with Holy Supper 
Happy Christmas! You may not hear from this office again until the January newsletter goes out.  Please send in your notices for that by Tuesday, December 27.  Thank you, and may you have a lovely celebration of the Lord’s Coming to Earth. 
Decorating for Our Christmas Eve Service: Would you like to be in charge of decorating the church this year?  Please call Carla (610-756-6140).
If you are able to help us move things this Saturday (the 17th), please call us at 610-597-1475 so we can explain the plan for the day. Thank you, Ian and Wellesley
Expressing Gratitude to Our Pastors: The offertory on Christmas Eve is offered to our pastors in recognition of and appreciation for their service to our society. Thank you to all for your generous financial support of the society this year. – The Contributions Committee
Spiral Garden in the Society Room at 6:00 P.M. on Wednesday, December 21. 

This will be the darkest day of the year. Each following day will have more light. The garden gives us all an experience, not just an intellectual sense, of what that means. Please enter quietly through the school entrance and go up to the society room where there will be a place prepared for you. Children age five and up may walk the garden. They will be in the care of an angel. Younger children are most welcome to watch the garden fill with light through the deeds of the older ones. (On a practical note, make sure your children have their hair pulled back and are not wearing flouncy clothes.)

Experience suggests having an early supper so the children are not hungry. Then the evening becomes a peaceful festival of music and images they can take with them right into bed when they get home. Some families continue in the sphere of the garden by leaving their lights off at home and going to bed by candlelight. 

“When I fall I will arise; when I sit in darkness the Lord will be a light to me.” (Micah 7:8).  

“The glory of Lebanon will come to you, the fir, the pine, and the box tree together, to beautify 
  the place of my sanctuary; and I will make the place of my feel glorious” (Isaiah 60:13).

“Your sun shall no longer go down nor shall your moon withdraw itself for the Lord will be 
 
  your everlasting light” (Isaiah 60:20). 


So, will it be a "Poetry Slam" or a "Poetry Salon?" (New Year’s Eve in the society room. Potluck dessert 6:00 to 7:00 P.M.  Program 7:00 to 8:30 P.M. or so.)  At the moment, some excellent original selections by our own local poets are lined up, as well as some Shel Silverstein and a poem by Afghan Sufi mystic Jalaluddin Balkhi Rumi. Jan Cauffman has kindly agreed to provide us with some wonderful harp instrumentals. Tom Kerr apparently knows I Know an Old Woman Who Swallowed a Fly [though he hasn’t committed].  Youngsters' participation welcomed, and more Kempton haikus gratefully accepted [see Ben’s, below]. What could possibly go wrong? Anyone interested in being the M.C.? Contact Ben Pendleton at 484-221-4586.
Tree line shadow moves – 
Tufts of hair in smashed front grill

Meat in bed of truck.
_________
White snow flies, swirls, drifts
All else stands still, even time

I – 78.
Stretching Out the Social Life on New Year’s Eve?  The kitchen at Stony Run Inn will be open until 10:00 P.M. on New Year's Eve. If anyone is interested, it might be fun to get together there following the

Slam/Salon. Reservations recommended. Contact Ben if you like. 
You have until Sunday, only, to fulfill your dream of becoming a KNCS yearbook sponsor. But you can do it!  Just leave $25 or a check for same made out to “Kempton New Church” (with “yearbook” in the memo line) at the church office. Fill out one of the sponsor forms (on the office counter) if you’d like a message and your name to be included in the yearbook.  








      Thank You – The Yearbook Class

Repeat Notices: 
Winter Study begins the first or second week of January. We will be focusing on our worship services and how they relate to our daily lives. What are the meanings of the actions we do in worship? How does the Word guide us in ritual? You are invited to organize yourselves into study groups, which will meet once a week for six weeks in the homes of people who volunteer to be hosts. Reading booklets will be provided ahead of time for each week (available after church, or at the church office). If you would like to be part of a group, please talk to each other and/or call the church office for help. “The office” would also appreciate being kept in the loop if groups do form and/or people want to be hosts. 610-756-6140. Thank you. 
Free: 16 Black Australorp Hens. Year and a half old. Call Chris and Heather Smith (610-756-4050).
Local Minimally Filtered Honey: 12 oz. for $5.50; 1 lb. for $7.00; 5 lb. for $27. Please call Suzanne Evans (610-756-4080).

Home for Sale: Oliver and Rachel Odhner’s house on Stony Run Valley Road is for sale. 3 bedrooms, .41 acre, large garage, and other outbuildings. Short drive to KNC.  Asking $118,500. Call Roy Odhner (610-756-4143) or Laurel Powell (610-562-8506).
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